
August 21, 2008 

Mr. Brian Cass 
OHM Holdings 
W229 N2494 Hwy F 
Waukesha, WI 53186 

State of Wisconsin\ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RES?@ff~S 

Jim Doyle, Governor 
Matthew J. Frank, Secretary 

101 S. Webster St. 
Box 7921 

Madison, Wisconsin 53707-7921 
Telephone 608-266-1967 

FAX 608-267-0496 
TTY Access via relay- 711 

REF: BRRTS # 02-41-551923 Wauwatosa 
BRRTS #02-68-552128 Pewaukee 
BRRTS #02-68-552108 Hai1land 
BRRTS #02-68-552102 Elm Grove 

Subject: Potential Claim Notifications for four OHM sites - Wauwatosa, Pewaukee, Hartland 
and Elm Grove · 

Dear Mr. Cass, 

The purpose of this letter is to acknowledge the receipt of your potential claim notifications for the Dry 
Cleaners Environmental Response Fund {DERF). As required bys. 292.65(4)(d), Wis. Stats., I am 
advising you that, based on the preliminary information you provided on the Potential Claim 
Notification fo1m, I estimate that you are eligible to apply to DERF for reimbursement of your cleanup 
costs at the following sites. 

Facility Name Facility Address DNR Project Proj Manager 
Mana2er Phone 

OHM Wauwatosa 6737 W Milwaukee Pam Mylotta . 414-263-8758 
Ave, Wauwatosa 

OHM Pewaukee 1256 Capitol Dr, Brenda Boyce 262-574-2140 
Pewaukee 

OHM Hartland 418 Merton Ave, Brenda Boyce 262~574-2140 
Hartland 

OHM Elm Grove 13405 Watertown Brenda Boyce 262-574-2140 
Plank Rd, Elm Grove 

As an aside, the Department ofRevenue had your Wauwatosa, Pewaukee, Elm Grove and Hartland 
sites listed under "OHM Holdings Inc." rather than the LLCs you specified in your applications. You 
may wish to update the Department of Revenue regarding the changes. 

Due to increasing demand on the DERF for reimbursements, it is likely that reimbursements will be 
delayed. At this time, we are unable to predict the length of this delay in reimbursement, but audited 
claims will be reimbursed on a first-come, first-serve basis as funds become available. 

Complete infonnation and details of the dry-cleaning program are available on-line at 
http://www.dnr.stale.wi.us/org/aw!tTlfi nancial/dryc lean. html. 

Please keep in close contact with your DNR Project Managers for each site, listed on the previous 
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pugc, throughout the ·entire clean up and site investigation bidding process. Be sure to communicate 
with your DNR Project Manager because you will need her approval sign off on the site investigation 
bid before work gets started, in order to get reimbursed for any work. 

Please call me (608)-266-1967 if you have any questions about the program or the reimbursement 
process. Thank you for participating in this important project. 

Sincerely, 

f) ~fjl~CI/\ 4~ 
Jillian Steffes 
D1y Cleaning Fund Manager 

cc: Pam Mylotta - DNR - Milwaukee 
Brenda Boyce - DNR - Waukesha 
Michelle Williams -Reinhait Boemer Van Deuren- Waukesha 


